
 

NOTICE OF ROAD CLOSURE UPDATE 

MORETOWN MOUNTAIN ROAD FROM Route 100B to the junction of 
the Moretown Common Road and Moretown Mountain Road is closed 

for reconstruction from June 22nd for 2-3 weeks. 

 

This will be a complete 24/7 road closure. No vehicular traffic or 
pedestrian traffic will be allowed during the major road work. 

Vehicles being left in Moretown Village during the day should be left in 
the Commuter Parking Lot only.  

Vehicles left in some areas near the town hall (private lands owned by 
Ward Clapboard) could be towed. 


